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Get ready for a day of competition and camaraderie at the Aim for Change Clay
Shoot! Teams will make their way through a full course of stations, testing their
aim and enjoying plenty of friendly rivalry. Between rounds, shooters can take
part in extra games, try their luck in the raffle, and look forward to a hearty
barbecue lunch.

After the last shots are fired, everyone will come together to celebrate the impact
made that day. Our residents will play a big role too—helping with setup, keeping
things running smoothly, and even getting the chance to shoot, making it an
unforgettable experience.

By joining a team, sponsoring, or simply coming out to enjoy the day, you’re helping
men at Another Chance House take steps toward stability, recovery, and
independence. Every station, every game, and every plate of barbecue helps open
doors to a brighter future.
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Mark yourcalendars!
 📅 Saturday,

September 13, at the

Amarillo Gun Club

 Become an Agent of Change  Become an Agent of Change 
Offering Hope is YOUR Superpower—

become an Agent of Change and transform lives
every month.

Steady monthly gifts make such a difference here.
They keep the lights on,  meals cooking, and give
our men the support they need to take the next
step forward. I’d love for you to join us as an Agent
of Change today.
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  Perfect for groups!
Meal Prep: Provide a warm meal for
the men at Another Chance House.

Clothing Closet: Help keep our
clothing closet organized. Sort, fold,
and set aside items we can’t use. 

Event Committee: Love planning?
Support events like the Clay Shoot,
and the Annual Luncheon with one

monthly meeting.

Your time makes a big impact—join
us! For more information please call
our Volunteer and Events Manager
Brianna Hinders at 806-640-2055

You might remember Wilton, a 66-year-old Marine veteran who came to Another
Chance House carrying decades of pain but also a quiet strength.

In just a few months, he’s become known as “the most helpful resident,” always
stepping in to support others and quietly lead by example. This summer, Wilton threw
the first pitch at our Sod Poodles game — an unforgettable moment that showed just
how far he’s come.

At our July Open House, he met supporters who had read his story
 and told him how much it meant to them. For a man who once 
believed no one cared, it was a powerful reminder that his story
 — and his life — matter.
 

         As Wilton says, “I’ve lost a lot. But I ain’t done yet.”
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Individual tickets are live! 

Join us on Thursday, September 18,
2025, from 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM at Polk

Street Methodist Church. This inspiring
afternoon will be filled with stories of

hope, community, and the impact you
help make possible for the men we

serve.

Sponsorship tables are still available
for businesses and individuals who

want to make an even bigger
difference. 


